
LB RICHMOND UPON THAMES                                                                                     PUBLIC NOTICE          
Percy Road, Twickenham  FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION 
Pelican Crossing  27 May 2016  

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 23 

 
PELICAN CROSSING 

 
PERCY ROAD, TWICKENHAM 

 
(Reference 16/107) 

 
1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the London Borough of 

Richmond upon Thames under powers conferred by Section 23 of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 proposes to relocate a pelican 
crossing in Percy Road, Twickenham. 

 
2. The Council is proposing to relocate the pelican crossing which is 

currently in Percy Road, Twickenham to the south-west of the junction 
of Ross Road.  The new location for the pelican crossing will be 86 
metres south-west of its junction with Ross Road, south-westwards for 
a distance of 42 metres. 

 
3. A drawing showing the proposed design will be available for public 

inspection for a period of 21 days from the date of this notice, quoting 
reference 16/107, at:- 
(a)  the Civic Centre (Central Reception, ground floor), 44 York 

Street, Twickenham between 9.15am and 5pm on Mondays to 
Fridays, except for Bank and other public holidays; or 

(b)  may be viewed on the Council’s web-site at 
http://www.richmond.gov.uk/public_notices 
 

4. Any comments or concerns to the relocation of this pelican crossing 
should be sent within 21 days of the date of this Notice to the Highway 
Infrastructure Manager, Environment Directorate, London Borough of 
Richmond upon Thames, Civic Centre, 44 York Street, Twickenham, 
TW1 3BZ.  Representations may also be sent by email to 
highwaysandtransport @richmond.gov.uk. 

 
 
GRAHAM BEATTIE 
Assistant Director – Traffic and Transport 
Civic Centre, 44 York Street, Twickenham TW1 3BZ 
 
Dated 27 May 2016 
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